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20 February 2012

A warm welcome extends to Gareth Chambers (33) who joins DWR Distribution to assist with technical support.
 

Gareth worked at AV Tech for nine years where he was in charge of the Lighting Department and Managed the
crew. In October last year he started freelancing and DWR were  delighted when he agreed to join our team.

“I enjoyed the lighting aspect of a show, the creativity involved,” said Gareth. “But I’m looking forward to being in
an environment that’s a bit more structured.” Of course he means having a few extra weekends to himself where
he can do a bit of mountain biking!

We hope that Gareth will be happy with us.

On a sad note, DWR Distribution bids farewell to JC Du Plessis who has joined Multi-Media. All the best JC and
thank you for your time with us. It was lovely having you here – we look forward to you stopping by to visit us.
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